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Dumfries Receives GFOA Distinguished Budget Presentation Award  
for FY2023 Budget Documents 

  
The Town of Dumfries has received the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for its FY23 
Budget from the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA). This marks the fourth 
consecutive year that the Town has received this award. 
 
“I am extremely proud of my team. For the fourth year in a row and only the fourth time in Town 
history, we have received this honor,” said Town Manager, Keith Rogers Jr. “This year in particular, 
the team did a phenomenal job. Also, I commend the Town Council for their leadership, and our 
residents for their input.”  
 
Mayor Derrick Wood shared “What a tremendous honor for our finance team and the Town of 
Dumfries to be recognized for the fourth consecutive year for how we present our budget to the 
community. This is a testament to the vision of your elected leaders and our commitment to the 
mission of making the Town of Dumfries a destination to live, work, and play.” 
 
The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award represents significant achievement, reflecting the 
commitment of the governing body and staff to meet the highest principles of government budgeting. 
Dumfries satisfied nationally recognized guidelines for effective budget presentation. These 
guidelines are designed to assess how well an entity's budget serves as a policy document, a 
financial plan, an operations guide, and a communications device. Budget documents must be rated 
"proficient" in all four categories, and in the 14 mandatory criteria within those categories, to receive 
the award.  
 
For more information on the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award please visit www.gfoa.org. 
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